PHILOPTOCHOS
BLANKET DRIVE

THE PHILOPTOCHOS WILL BE COLLECTING NEW BLANKETS
FROM NOW UNTIL DECEMBER 30, 2024. WE WOULD LIKE
TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE TO THOSE LESS FORTUNATE BY
KEEPING THEM WARM THIS WINTER

IF YOU CAN HELP US, PLEASE DROP OFF YOUR NEW
BLANKET AT THE CHURCH OFFICE OR IN THE HALL
ENTRANCE NEXT TO THE CHRISTMAS TREE.

Thank you for supporting our mission of giving.



